Lot 1507 Eighty Road, Baldivis Local Structure Plan

## APPENDIX A PRE-LODGEMENT CONSULTATION TABLE

Pre-Lodgement Consultation					
AGENCIES	Consultation (Yes/No)	Date of Consultation	Contact Person	Form of Consultation	Summary of Outcome
City of Rockingham	Yes	22nd April 2010	Scott Lambie	Phone & email	Obtained background information on traffic and transport issues.
		26th November 2010	Michael Quirk	Meeting @ City Administration	City Officers confirmed acceptance of the proposed location, size, shape and configuration of the District Playing Field
		22nd December 2010	Brett Ashby Regan Travers	Meeting @ City Administration	Design progress meeting where we ran through the basic design elements the initial Draft LSP and discussed documentation requirements
		28th January 2011	Brett Ashby Regan Travers	Meeting @ City Administration	Design progress meeting where we ran through the next evolution of the Draft LSP, including the implication of STEM modelling results on the design of Nairn Drive
		1st March 2011	Aaron Baxter	Meeting @ City Administration	Discussion on stormwater drainage and treatment
		3-21 March 2011	Scott Lambie	Phone & email	Liaison regarding traffic and road design issues, including the implication of STEM modelling results on the design of Nairn Drive
		30th May 2011	James Henson Aaron Baxter	Meeting @ City Administration	Confirmation of shared/foot path widths and offsets from property boundaries
		8th June 2011	James Henson Natalie Venables Regan Travers	Meeting @ City Administration	Discussion regarding the configuration of the proposed District Playing Field, future facilities and responsabilities for delivery
Department of Planning	Yes	6th December 2010	Paul Sewell Hannah Clowes Ashis Parajuli	Meeting @ DoP Headquarters (AFH)	Design progress meeting where we ran through the basic design elements the initial Draft LSP and discussed documentation requirements
		31st January 2011	Paul Sewell Hannah Clowes Gary McCarney Ashis Parajuli	Meeting @ DoP Headquarters (AFH)	Design progress meeting where we ran through the next evolution of the Draft LSP, including the implication of STEM modelling results on the design of Nairn Drive
Department of Education and Training	Yes	18th November 2010	Richard Bloor	Meeting @ DET Headquarters	DET Officers confirmed acceptance of proposed Primary School location and supported the creation of a CAP or slip-road off Nairn Drive as a parent pick-up drop-off facility.
Department of Water		7th July 2011	Carmel Sullivan	Phone & email	DoW did not have sufficient data to comment on the suitability of superficial aquifer for residential bores however surrounding sites are using the superficial for irrigation.
Water Corporation	Yes	9th February	Mark Busher	Meeting @ WC Headquarters	Discussion on sewer and water master planning